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To:  Students’ Council 

Re:  Report to Students’ Council 
 

 
Dear Council, 
 
Writing my first council report is quite exciting honestly. I hope your winter semester 
wrapped up nicely. It has been an incredibly busy past couple of weeks with retreat, 
transition, learning and getting prepared for this position. I hope you’re as excited for the 
following year as I am. This report is going be fairly brief as I only got in the office today. 
I’ve been learning so much and I’m thrilled for an incredible year with you guys.  
 
As I’m settling into my position, getting to know all the staff and history of the Students’ 
Union has been a vital part, and I am looking forward to getting to know each of you as 
well. If you want to chat either about your goals as a councilor or just in general feel free to 
shoot me an email at ilya.ushakov@su.ualberta.ca. I don’t have specific office hours yet but 
I will have those set for the next council meeting. 
 
Cheers, 
 
Ilya Ushakov 
VP Student Life 
 
 
 
 
 


